
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Pursuant to RSA 36-A:4, The Londonderry Conservation Commission will hold a PUBLIC 
HEARING on the following item: 
 
The purchase of approximately fifty-four acres of land located along Nashua Rd (RT 102), 
located on Map 2, Lot 22, for the purpose of placing it into conservation.  
 
The Public Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 7:30 PM I the Moose Hill 
Council Chambers, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH. 

 


